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To whom it may concern, 

In August this year Darren Pereira presented the “Shape Your Destiny” seminar to our Year 10 

students as part of our Future Directions Camp at the Ace-Hi Ranch.  This is the second year we 

have asked Darren to deliver this presentation so we are clearly impressed with his ability to 

engage students. 

The camp is a very busy one and our current Year 10 students need to be challenged and 

entertained in order to maintain their focus.  Darren was highly skilled in maintaining their 

interest and enthusiasm for close to four hours. With a range of effective strategies and activities 

Darren created a positive atmosphere in which students were able to participate and reflect on 

their goals. 

At the end of the seminar many students expressed pride in their ability to participate in such a 

seminar and also discussed how their approach to their future had changed.  We have already 

booked Darren for next year’s camp and look forward to working him again. 

 

 

Russell Watson 

Year 9 and 10 Sub-School Leader 

 

                                                                                                             


